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EXTENSION ON THE SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION FOR
REGIONAL LEARNING RESOURCE EVALUATORS (LREs)
in TLE, MAPEH, AND SNED

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. This Office through the Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD)
announces the new schedule for the submission of the application for Regional
Learning Resource Evaluators (LREs) in TLE, MAPEH, and SNED will be on
May 31, 2024.

2. The updated schedule for screening processes shall be released in a separate

issuance while the other provisions in the previous memorandum are still in
effect.

3. For clarification and further inquiries, you may contact the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division-Learning Resources Section at (02) 8681-2114
local 420.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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